CITY OF BINGHAMTON

EXAMINING BOARD OF PLUMBERS

Richard David, Mayor Christopher Schleider, Supervisor of Building Construction
To: Plumbing Board Members
From: Art Monaco
Subject: Minutes of Meeting held on: 6/7/21
Copies: Mayor David, Corporation Counsel

The meeting of the Examining Board of Plumbers was held on

And was called to orderat  1:30 P.M.
Member Present Absent
John Hardy X
Frederick J
X

Meagher, Jr.

Art Monaco X

Chris Schleider X

Patrick Knapp X

Michael Piccirilli X

Old Business:

Minutes from meeting held on

Oct. 5% 2020 were read by C. Schleider and accepted.

1- No meetings have been held since October 5% 2020 since some members of the board do not have the ability to

attend remotely.

2- Chris read the list of candidates who took the Prometrics Master plumbing exam on Jan. 30" and May 15" of 2021 along

with the results.

New Business:

1- No applications have been received yet for the September Prometrics exam as of yet. The last day these will be

accepted is July 15
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2- Chris explained proposed changes to Electrical applications for licensing that are being discussed that may apply to
the plumbing business as well. These may insure that any potential loopholes in responsibility for obtaining business
liahility from large companies wanting to do business in Binghamton.

There being no further business of the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 2:00 P.M.. The next scheduled meeting is
Monday July 12" @ 1:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Art Monaco
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